
FSY Conferences to 
Support Children 
and Youth Program

As part of the Church’s efforts to 
 unify its programs for children 

and youth around the world, begin-
ning in 2020, stakes in the United 
States and Canada will sponsor 
biennial For the Strength of Youth 
(FSY) conferences.

FSY conferences have been 
held outside the United States and 
Canada for more than a decade and 
will continue as in the past. 

Additional information will be pro-
vided during the Face to Face event 
on November 17, 2019. ◼

Read a more detailed article at 
ChurchofJesusChrist.org/go/1119125. For 
information about the Fact to Face event, 
visit facetoface.ChurchofJesusChrist.org.
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